
 

 

Dear Stakeholder 

WESTON POINT PRIMARY ACADEMY – WADE DEACON TRUST 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our children, staff, parents/carers and all of our school community 

for their trust and patience whilst the process for academisation to the Wade Deacon Trust has taken place. 

All the relevant criteria for the Department for Education have been met and we are delighted to report that Weston 

Point Primary Academy will join the Wade Deacon Trust family of schools from the 1st January 2024.  On behalf of 

the Trust, I would like to extend a very warm welcome to you all. 

Over the Spring period we will be in contact through Mrs Thompson and her team about the next exciting steps in 

working together.  Our Trust schools work collaboratively, sharing practice and resources, however, our schools also 

pride themselves in retaining their autonomy and meeting the needs of their local communities.  We know the 

Weston Point and wider community will be key stakeholders in this work. 

We have a commitment to excellence for all of our children and staff. We are ambitious and our aim is for each child 

to become a confident, enthusiastic and independent learner, achieving their best. We are committed to working in 

partnership with parents/carers to achieve this aim.  We are very proud of our schools and our children.  

I wish you all a happy, safe Christmas and look forward to working with you in the new year. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Gary Kelly 

CEO 

 


